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Dear parents/Carers 

 
Year 6 Leavers Celebrations 

 
As we are nearing the end of the school year, we are writing to inform you of the different events we have 
planned for Year 6.  
 
Cinderella Rockerfella 
Year 6 have been working extremely hard in preparing for their leavers performance of “Cinderella 
Rockerfella” and would like to invite families into school to watch this wonderful production on either 
Friday 12th July at 1:30pm or Monday 15th July at 6pm. We expect this to be extremely popular so 
therefore will limit spaces to 2 per showing for each family. Please secure your spaces by completing the 
form below.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/d2JbtPbPnk 
 
If we have any spaces remaining, these will be offered out on a first come first served basis and we will 
inform you via MCAS of availability. 
Children will need to be in school for both performances. On Monday 15th, please ensure children are in 
school no later than 5pm to allow them enough time to dress and take their places on stage. Further details 
regarding costumes etc will be sent out in due course.  
 
Year 6 Celebration Lunch and Party 
As part of our celebrations with Year 6 of their time spent at Scotch Orchard, we are having a party lunch at 
1pm on Wednesday 17th July 2023. This will be a pizza, garlic bread and salad lunch, served by staff in 
celebratory surroundings, followed by a favourite pudding decided by the class. Your child is, of course, 
welcome to bring their own packed lunch as usual on that day if they prefer. Children with packed lunches 
will eat with their class at the party lunch. 
If your child would like the party lunch option on 17th July, please order the main menu option for this day 
on Relish and this will be converted to a party lunch when we receive it. 
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Graduation 
On Friday 19th July we will be hosting the Year 6 Graduation. Parents/carers are invited into school for the 
ceremony which will take place from 9-11am. Full details will remain a surprise, but we are certain this will be 
a very emotional morning so remember your tissues!  
In previous years, children have enjoyed writing messages on each other’s shirts which they can keep for 
years to come as a reminder of their time at primary school. If your child would like to have their shirt signed 
by friends, they can do this during the day, after the ceremony.  
 
 
Goodbye to Year 6  
After school, we will dismiss all other year groups at their regular time. Year 6 will then make their customary 
walk down our driveway allowing friends, family and staff to clap for them as they leave Scotch Orchard for 
the last time.  

 
We are so excited for these upcoming celebrations! If you have any questions at all, please contact the school 
office.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

Mr Nazarewicz  

 
Year 6 Class teacher  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


